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U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D. C. 20535-0001 

January 7, 2005 

Ms. Carol F. Ochoa 
Office of Oversight & Review 
Office of the Inspector General 
U.S. Department of Justice 
950 Pennsylvania Ave., Northwest 
Washington, D.C. 20530 

Re: Detainee Issues 
• 

Dear Ms. Ochoa: 

The enclosed is additional material in response to your October 29, 2004 request. 
The following items are being provided: the positive responses to AD McGraw's July 9, 2004 
email; the negative responses to AD McGraw's July 9, 2004 email; one CD containing 
photographs; lists of agents at Guantanamo Bay; an electronic communication and FD-302s 
reflecting interview results of FBI personnel. 

All classified material should be handled in accordance with Executive Order 
12958 As Amended Classified National Security Information. These communications are not to 
be disseminated beyond the scope of your review. 

Sincere 

°: 
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Assistant Director 
Inspection Division 
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